
From: Cynthia Roubik <Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 8:56 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Noah Szafraniec <Noah.Szafraniec@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: NBW - 40th Anniversary Gala Invitation 
 

HI Steve, 
 
I just realized this was in my draft email box. This is a follow-up email to confirm that North 
Branch Works invited myself and Noah Szafraniec to their annual gala event on October 20th at 
MxD located at 1415 N. Cherry. We received advanced approval from Commissioner Maurice 
Cox, and we attended as our official capacity: myself as Deputy Commissioner that oversees the 
central planning region and Noah as Assistant Commissioner of Chicago Plan Commission and is 
managing the entitlement process for the Casino located in North Branch industrial corridor. 
 
Cindy Chan Roubik | Deputy Commissioner 
City of Chicago | Department of Planning and Development (DPD) 
 

mailto:Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Noah.Szafraniec@cityofchicago.org

